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License Plate Instructions  
  

You must be a REGULAR or LIFE member of a Marine Corps League Detachment in New 

Jersey. MEMBERS AT LARGE AND ASSOCIATE members do not qualify.  

 

NEW MCL PLATES 

 

YOUR DETACHEMENT PAYMASTER HAS THE MOTOR VEHICLE FORMS. 

THERE ARE NO FORMS THAT CAN BE DOWNLOADED. Enclose a photocopy of your 

Vehicle Registration and your National MCL Membership I.D Card along with your check 

and application. Paperwork cannot be submitted to the Motor Vehicle Commission if it is not 

complete as per instructions. PLEASE FOLLOW THE INSTRUCTIONS ENTIRELY. 

 

All vehicles must be registered in the Marine Corps League member’s name. You can 

apply for more than one set of plates, as long as the vehicle registration is in the member’s 

name. You must have plates before you can obtain MCL plates. 

 

You must continue to renew your membership in the Marine Corps League Detachment each 

year by August as per National Administrative Procedures Section 7030 – GOOD STANDING 

- to retain your plates. If applying in June, July or August you must have your dues paid for the 

following year. 

 
REPLACEMENT OF LOST OR DAMAGED MCL PLATES  

 

You can obtain replacement plates with the same number at a cost of $20.00. Make check 

payable to MCL Dept. of NJ. Send a copy of your registration and membership card along with 

the check to the Plate Chairman. You can retain your current plate number as long as you did 

not return your current Marine Corps League license plates to the Motor Vehicle Commission.  

 

There are no MCL plates for motorcycle or commercial vehicles.  

 

Make check for $40.00 payable to MCL-DEPT OF NJ. Each set of plates cost $40.00. Keep 

this in mind if ordering more than one set.  

 

Mail to:  PDC Tony Modzelewski  

 45 Stagecoach Road  

 Millstone Twp., NJ 08510  

 732-780-5380 – home 

 732-788-7477 - cell 
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LEASE VEHICLES.  

To obtain MCL plates for a Leased vehicle the lease must be in the member’s name. Contact the 

League Liaison for more information.  

 

If you have any questions please feel free to call me at 732-780-5380 between the hours of 0900 

to 1900. Please be considerate about the calling times. I do have an answering machine on at 

all times if I am not home.  

 

NOTE:  If you have been convicted of DWI or RECKLESS DRIVING in the last 10 years, the 

NJ MVC will DENY your application. ALL APPLICATIONS ARE CHECKED BY THE 

MVC.  

 

PERSONALIZE YOUR MCL PLATES.  

With up to 5 spaces (letters and numbers). Once you have MCL plates in your possession, you 

can apply for personalized MCL plates at a cost of $80.00. Make check payable to MCL-

Department of NJ. You must contact the License Plate Chairman first with your choices. He 

will then check with MV to see if they are available.  

 

Please be aware that your MCL Plates may take up to two months to get to the member. Motor 

Vehicle Commission has total control over the shipment of all plates. Please provide all the 

necessary paperwork so the process will move quickly.  

 

TRANSFERS.  

To transfer your existing MCL plates to a new vehicle contact the Plate Chairman. The cost is 

$10.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


